
Rules Committee, 

I support HB2927 THE POPULAR VOTE.  

it is a much better way to go. WE THE PEOPLE need something that is fare. Remember you are 

working for us and not just your selves. 

Thank you  

Joan 

joan downey  
downey.joan@gmail.com  
5120 se boardman Ave  
Milwaukie, Oregon 97267 
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